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PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

27 January 2022

Excellency,

I have the honour to inform you that I have received the attached letter from the
Permanent Representatives of Denmark, Grenada, Kenya, Portugal and Singapore
requesting the holding of a high-level commemorative event in the General Assembly
during the 76" session, to mark the 40™ anniversary of the adoption of the United
Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea (UNCLOS).

In this regard, I have the further honour to inform you that I intend to convene an
informal commemorative plenary meeting of the General Assembly on Friday, 29 April
2022, at 10 a.m., in the General Assembly Hall, UN Headquarters, to mark the above-
mentioned anniversary.

Additional information will be provided in due course.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Dttt

Abdulla SHAHID

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



